
	     

We’re looking for new voices to join 
Strathnairn Development Company! 📢

 
We’re on the lookout for new, energised trustees for our board, 

bringing with them new skills and ideas. 💡 🌸

 
We meet once a month, and our mission is to invest in the 

community to empower all generations while respecting our 
heritage. We do that by seeking community values, creating 

action plans and seeking necessary resources to invest in the 
future and provide long term, sustainable benefits for the 

community. 🌳 🍁  
 

Could you be one of our new trustees? Please express your 
interest by writing up to 250 words about you and send to 

isla@strathnairndevelopment.scot. Applications close on the 
19th of August 2025. 🌻  

 
We’re excited to hear from you! 🙌


